
BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL 
 
 

Please note that the separate attachment for 
Item 8.2 of the Ordinary business paper for 25 

January 2012  
 

(DA 2011/490 Greenwood Grove, Lennox 
Head - Submissions) 

 
 

is too large to place on the web 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require a copy of the attachment, please 
contact Sandra Bailey on 6686 1273 or 

sandrab@ballina.nsw.gov.au 
 
 


